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From:   Gordon Brown 
To:   Milton Friedman 
Subject: The Conversation:  A Final Thank You 
Date:   Friday, June 03, 2005 2:25 PM 
 
Dr. Milton Freidman, 
 
I appreciate your comments, particularly your sharing those points on which our 
perspectives appear to differ.  It is from such differences that I find the greatest 
opportunity for increasing my understanding.    
 
In the next few weeks, I will include our "Conversation" (our combined communications) 
on the web site Claudia and I are setting up.  As mentioned several times in the past, the 
purpose of sharing our communications is to open the conversation to others interested in 
the prospect of linking individualism and free-market economics.  
 
I believe our Conversation will make a significant contribution to the web site's broader 
objective of addressing the idea of individualism within a philosophical context. 
 
Best wishes,   
Gordon 
 
PS  web site address:  www.schoolofcommunication.org
 

http://www.schoolofcommunication.org/

